
 

  

3 July 2024 

5B Term 3 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Due to Mrs. Belista assuming the role of relieving Deputy Principal, Mrs. 
Joyson will now be the full-time classroom teacher for 5B for the remainder 
of the year. Mrs Joyson has been teaching 5B throughout the year, job-sharing 
with Mrs Belista. She has a very good understanding of all the students and 
their needs. Mrs Joyson will continue to deliver high quality differentiated 
teaching and learning programs to all students in 5B. 

 
  
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Bert Lo Campo      Shonah Gibson 
Principal      Deputy Principal (rel.) 

 
 


